
From: Rosemary Vanderspank   
Sent: November-18-13 9:07 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2013-0321 
 
Comment: 
  
Please stop this increase to our hydro bills. It is totally unfair and unjust to all of hydro users to 
have to pay for the mistakes of the government. We can no longer afford to pay our bills and 
they just keep increasing. You really need to look at the low to middle income families and how 
they struggle on a daily basis to keep their heads above water. We seem to have lost our middle 
class and everyone has been moved down to the lower class! Paying our bills and putting food 
on the table for our children has become a daily struggle for so many. When so many people 
are working for minimum wage, $10.25 and hour, it is impossible to survive. I would dearly love 
to see the CEO of hydro, that earns over a million a year try to live on the minimum wage. Think 
of all the seniors that are living on a very low fixed income, many that are trying to survive on 
10 to 15,000 a year. ;ease , please consider the rest of us. 
Rosemary Vanderspank 
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